PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

June 19, 2012

The Porter Police Commission was called to order a 6:02 pm. 1In
attendance were Joe Wagner, President; Karen Pisowicz, Commissioner;
Police Chief Jamie Spanier and Greg Stinson, Town Council President,
acting as town liaison. Vice-President John McCrum was absent.

Pisowicz made a motion to accept the May 15, 2012 minutes.
Wagner seconded. Motion carried.

Under Monthly reports, Chief Spanier said it was typical for May.

Under 01d Business, regarding a new tow company, Spanier said he
talked to the town attorney and he said the Town Council will decide
the outcome. The name is Adams Towing on 0ld Porter Road.

Under New Business, there will be a midnight parade. There will
be no alcohol by members of the parade and all participant floats
must be road legal and have insurance.

The Park Safety program went over really well. Wagner said everyone
did a really good Jjob and he would like to see this twice a year

or at least every year. Stinson noted there were over 160 people

at the concert at Hawthorne Park.

Regarding lake patrol at the beach, officer Dan Dickey will be
leaving the weekend after the Fourth of July. Police Commission
might have to have a special meeting to hire a replacement.

National Lake Shore is having a meeting June 28 asking for input
about putting a beach pavillion at Porter Beach and also doubling
their parking lot size. Spanier is against any increase in parking
in the area. Meeting is 6-8 at the Visitor Center on 49.

Stinson stated with Liaison William Cantrell is resigning from
the Council and all committees. Wagner commended Cantrell for
his years of service.

Meeting adjourned 6:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rita Newman, secretary
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